
The Hillside Public Library Board of Trustees has determined that library funds are not to be used for charitable 

contributions. Taxpayers pay money to run the library and not to have their public funds funneled to outside 

organizations. 
  
Passed: 

  
The Hillside Public Library 
Board of Trustees 
June 8, 1994  
 


